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Police Service of Scotland
Community Council Meeting



Gullane Community Council Meeting
gaccsecretary@gmail.com


Date of Meeting:  Thursday 29th February 2024


Foreword from PC Natalie Dalziel

At the recent CAPP meeting, a priority was agreed for the area in regard to youths purchasing alcohol and using fake identification. Licensed premises in the area have been visited and enforcement action will continue over coming weeks should there continue to be any reports. 

Community officers visited Dirleton in our Mobile Community Police Van on Tuesday 27th of February. The visit was well received with a number of members of the community coming to speak with us. Issues raised included speeding through the village and a lack of compliance in regards the no entry signs from Manse Road onto the Main Road. Community officers will take a look at these issues over coming weeks and months. 

Thanks
Natalie 😊 



Your Community Policing Officer will not routinely attend Community Council meetings unless specifically requested in response to specific issues. The officer will attend the CAPP (Community & Police Partnership). The CAPP meeting is for elected members and local representatives to agree local priorities, therefore all community councils are encouraged to have a representative attend. 






Between 23rd January and 26th February, there were 52 calls to the area. This resulted in the police recording 12 crimes as follows:



East Lothian Policing Priorities

· Protecting the most vulnerable (Missing Persons, Elderly, Hate Incidents, Domestic Abuse.)

1 x Miscellaneous

· Reducing Violence and Antisocial Behaviour

1 x Vandalism
1 x Assault
2 x Threatening and Abusive Behaviour
1 x Resist Arrest

· Reducing Acquisitive Crime (Crimes of Dishonesty)

1 x Shoplifting
1 x Theft
1 x Theft by Housebreaking

· Improving Road Safety

2 x Careless Driving

· Tackling Serious and Organised Crime (Drugs & Crime Prevention)
	
	1 x Possession of Drugs
	




CAPP PRIORITIES

Following the CAPP meeting on Wednesday 21st February, the following priorities were agreed:


1. Youths purchasing Alcohol/Fake IDs – Gullane.






The next Community Council meeting will be held on Thursday 28th March 2024.


Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@scotland.police.uk
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